
Rotary News & Notes  
Announcements: 
 

Changing of the Guard 

Tonight we celebrate our 

outgoing club president and 

board members and welcome in 

a new leaderships team. The 

annual Changing of the Guard 

will take place tonight at the 

Hilton Garden Inn. Food and 

drinks start at 5 p.m. with a 

program at 6:30 p.m. Even if you 

didn’t RSVP for the food, you 

are welcome to come for the 

program.  

40
th

 Anniversary  

 
Our 40

th
 anniversary celebration 

is scheduled for Friday, 

September 20 at the Oshkosh 

Premier Waterfront Hotel. The 

following day, Sept. 21, will be 

our annual club golf outing. 

Please make plans to celebrate 

with your fellow Rotarians.  

 

Memories Needed 
 

The Oshkosh Southwest Rotary 

40
th

 Anniversary Committee 

needs photos and mementos 

documenting the last 40 years of 

our club!  If you have photos, 

ticket stubs, newspaper articles 

or other memorabilia please get 

them to Vicky Redlin, John 

Lohrfeld, or Karen Fredrick.  

You can submit photos (the old 

fashioned kind with real film) in 

an envelope with your name on 

the outside and we will scan the 

photo and get it back to you.  

Digital photos can be sent to 

pr@oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org.  

 

 If you have other items please 

make a copy for us and submit 

as above either via envelope or 

email.  Any additional 

documentation you have for the 

photos and memorabilia would 

be greatly appreciated! A short 

synopsis of the event, names of 

those pictured and dates should 

be included with submissions 

whenever possible.  All these 

memories will be added to the 

25
th

 Anniversary Booklet and 

put onto a CD that each 40
th

 

Anniversary Party attendee will 

receive.   

Golf Outing 
 

The day after our big 40
th

 

anniversary party you can hit the 

links with fellow Rotarians. 

We’ll be having the annual 

Oshkosh Southwest Rotary Golf 

Outing Saturday September 21 at 

Westhaven Golf Club (con’t)  

Topic:  “Exchange Students” 
 

 

 

2012– 2013 Board 
President: Lori Davis 
Pres. Elect: Brett Beaulieu 
Past Pres.: Mike Scott 
Secretary: Jeff Potts                           
Treasurer: Kathy Hanson 
Foundation: Bill Wresch 
Membership: Eben Johnson 
Sgt-at-Arms:       Craig Burnett 
Public Relations: Vicky Redlin 
 

Club Service Chairs 

Nate Olson & Steve Poeschl 

Community Service Chairs 

Jeff Krueger & Bob Campbell 

International Service Chairs 

Tom Kloeckner  & Mark Stockli 

New Generations 

John Hobbins & Patty Shea 
 
Vocational Service Chairs 

Pete Cernohous & Dan Buttke 

Dist. 6270 
  Dist. Gov.: Dan Christianson 
  Zone-B A.D.G.: Jeffrey Reed 

R.I. President: Ron D. Burton 

Calendar of Events 
Upcoming Programs 

  

July 17 
 
July 24 
 
 
July 31 
 

Member inductions 
 
Best Western Permier 
Waterfront Hotel 
 
EAA Picnic 

Recurring Events 

3nd Mon. 
(July 15) 

Club Board Meeting 
4:00 – 5:30, Robbins 
 

Other Rotary Events 

 
July 10 
 
July 31 
 
Aug 8 
 
 

 
Changing of the Guard 
 
EAA Picnic 
 
Waterfest 
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Golf Outing (con’t) 
Information regarding tee times 

etc. will be provided at a future 

meeting.  For questions please 

contact John Holdorf. 

 

Southwest Rotary Board 

Meetings 
 

Rotarians, starting in July, board 

meetings will move from the 

second Monday of each month 

to the third Monday of the 

month. They will still be held at 

Robbin’s. Please mark your 

calendars accordingly. The next 

board meeting will be Monday, 

July 15 at 4 p.m. 

 

Waterfest 
 

Our club will be working the 

concession stands at the Leach 

Amphitheater on August 8 for 

Waterfest. Volunteers needed! 

 

Rotary Boat Trip 
 

Captains are needed to skipper 

boats for the annual Oshkosh 

Southwest Rotary Club boat 

outing. We are tentatively 

looking at a date on August. If 

you have a boat and are willing 

to take on some passengers, 

contact Chet Wesenberg ASAP.  

 

Highway Clean Up 
 

Rotarians will once again gather 

on Saturday, July 20 at 8 a.m. to 

clean up our portion of Highway 

44. John Holdorf 

(john.holdorf@mcclone.com) is 

once again leading the cleaning 

crew. Clean up takes about an 

hour and is followed by 

breakfast. Meet in the parking 

lot of the Winnebago Home 

Builders / Packer Accounting on 

the corner of highways 41 and 

91.  

 

District Governor’s 

Message 
 

As I sit writing this article, I am 

reminded about changes in the 

world around us.  Every day 

there are political and economic 

changes that affect the world. 

We are looking at serious 

climate changes that will affect 

us now and in the future. 

Changes in how we conduct our 

business, communicate with 

each other and educate our 

children to name a few.      

Rotary is no different. July 1st of 

every year triggers a change in 

Rotary, from the local club level 

to the RI president’s office. 

 

     This is a bitter sweet time in 

Rotary. Just as we become 

familiar with our leadership on 

all levels and begin to 

understand the theme for the 

year it changes. This is what 

keeps Rotary fresh. New leaders 

with new ideas and a new theme 

to guide us but always keeping 

one theme in the forefront 

“Service Above Self.”  … 

 

   We bid farewell to our past 

leadership and thank them for a 

job well done. To our new 

leaders I say “Engage Rotary ---

Change Lives.”  

 

-Dan Christianson 

(Rotary6270.org) 

Weekly Invocations 

July     Kent Mosebach / 

Lorraine Yarbrough 

Weekly Greeters                                              
 
 
July 10   Todd Slagter 
 
July 17   Steve  Poeschl 
 
July 24 Deb Lederhaus & Jodi 
Vandermolen 
 
 

The Hub – Info Please! 
hub@oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org 

The District Website 
http://rotary6270.org  

Visit RI’s Website 
http://www.rotary.org 

Have information for The 

HUB?  Submit it no later 

than noon on Tuesday to 

pottse@gmail.com  

 

Of the things we think, say 

or do: 

1. Is it the truth? 

2. Is it fair to all concerned? 

3. Will it build good will and 

better friendships? 

4. Will it be beneficial to all 

concerned? 

The Four 

Way Test 
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